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From: Meric Apak (Councillor)

Sent: 13 May 2024 14:08

To: Obote Hope

Cc: Planning

Subject: Flat B 59 Oseney Crescent London NW5 2BE (2024/1199/P

Dear Obote 

I am writing in my capacity as ward councillor. 

I’m supportive of this application and improved amenity it will bring to the residents of both flats at 59 

Oseney. The application reference number is Flat B 59 Oseney Crescent London NW5 2BE (2024/1199/P). 

 

Kind regards 

Meric 
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